
It	is	with	great	sadness	that	I	am	announcing	the	passing	of	Carl	Edmonson	who
made	his	transition	Thursday,	December	13,	2018.

	On	behalf	of	the	Board	of	Directors	of	P.A.C.E.	Canada,	or	Patrons,	Members,	and
Friends	I	would	like	to	extend	our	deepest	condolences	to	Carl's	family	and	friends
at	this	time	of	great	sorrow.	May	he	rest	in	eternal	peace.
	
Carl	has	served	us,	in	an	administrative	capacity,	to	the	best	of	his	abilities	and	we
are	truly	thankful	for	the	time	we	have	known	him.
	
With	Our	Condolences
Sandra	Whiting
President,	PACE	Canada
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